Newmark Education

Parent Alert

December 5, 2024

2025 ACT Prep Course & Dates

Dear Newmark High School Parents,

We are offering the ACT college admissions test the week of April 7, 2025 to
interested Juniors. To that end we are offering information on an ACT prep
course for any interested student through Collegewise Educational Services
who will host a live course.

The prep course is designed to prepare students for the ACT. The course
will run on Tuesdays for the 9 weeks prior to the test from 2:30-4:30 PM at
Newmark. The course is scheduled as follows:

e ACT Prep Course: Tuesdays, February 4, 11, 18 & 25; March 4, 18 &
25; April 1, 2025

e ACT Simulation Test: Week of March 24, 2025 onsite at NHS (8:30
AM)

o ACT Administration: Week of April 7, 2025 onsite at NHS (8:30 AM)

Course Cost: $700 (check payable to Collegewise)
Deadline to register: Friday, January 10, 2025. Complete Registration Form
and return with check to Newmark High School or email Registration Form to
Michael Cohen at or Albert Davis at

from Collegewise Educational Services.

Please note: a minimum of five (5) students must sign up for this course, as
it is only being offered to Newmark High School students at a discounted
rate.
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ACT Testing: We will register all NHS students interested in taking the ACT.
The cost of the ACT is $69 no writing and $94 with writing. A Parent Survey
will be sent in February 2025 to find out if your teen will be taking the ACT
and the optional writing (essay) portion. Please call me if you have any
immediate questions regarding the prep course or the ACT.

Sincerely,

Gina M. Borea
Principal

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ 07076
908-753-0330
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